HAWAII CLIPPING SERVICE
P.O. Box 2033 - Honolulu, Hawaii
Phones: 743-360, 78-124, 78-313
Victoria Custer Elaine Stroup

MAUI NEWS

APR. 27 1968

For County Employees

Information' Meeting In Kahului On May 3

An "information" meeting for County of Maui employees affected by the activation of the First Baltalion of the 299th Infantry, Hawaii Army National Guard, has been scheduled for Friday, May 3.

The meeting will be held in the Kahului Library conference room, starting at 9 a.m., and all call-up affected employees, and their wives, or parents, are invited, County Chairman Elmer F. Cravalho said.

The meeting will be moderated by James Izumi, County Civil Service personnel director.

The list of participants includes:

County officials — C h a i rman Cravalho; Mr. Izumi; Lawrence Ing. second deputy attorney; Shigeto Murayama, treasurer; Manuel Oishi, Civil Defense administrator, and Ricki Yasui, economic development coordinator.

National Guard — Captain Francis Abreu, battalion adiutant.

State officials — Kim Tet Lee, administrator, Retirement System; Tom Ebisu, administrator, Health Fund; and Shiro Yamato, veterans' affairs counsellor, Department of Social Services, Maui County.

Organizations—Humio Okimoto, president, Walley Isle chapter, Hawaii Credit Union League; David Kong, executive secretary, Hawaiian Government Employees Association; Albert Carvalho, business agent, United Public Workers; Alvin Amaral, president, Maui Life Underwriters Association, and Ernest K. C. Ching, attorney, Legal Aid Society.

Representatives of financial institutions are also scheduled to participate in the "information" meeting.

Aloha

An "Aloha" to Maui National Guardsmen, who will be activated on May 13, is planned by the Maui Chamber of Commerce.

Although plans are "real tentative" a Ghamber spokesman reported arrangements are being made to have a band, and hula troupe, "to give our boys a real send-off."